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 After a year of Delta restrictions 
followed by a flurry of Omicron restrictions, 
we at The Gong haven’t been able to do 
very much.  It seems, however, that we are 
moving into a much better 2022 – or just 
think we are!        
 There was no January meeting but we 
did have a successful 10-Pin Bowling 
morning.  We had to be successful as we 
were only competing against ourselves 
 If you look at our Coming Events list 
you will see that we have whole bevy of 
events planned.  Many are just barbeques 
as we still don’t feel safe congregating with 
lots of unknown humans. 
 Of particular note is the ‘Anniversary’ 
run. When the Wollongong club was first 
formed the first outing was a barbeque at 
Kangaroo Valley.  Even though we are no 
longer the Wollongong club and the date of 
22nd May now clashes with the National 
Motoring Heritage Day, we still have the 
outing and still refer to it as ‘the Anniversary 
Run’. 
 Well, that’s all there is for now. Until 
next time may all your problems be Minor 
ones. 

Ray Davies 
Co-ordinator of Vice 

Wollongong / Illawarra  
Coming Events 

February 2022 
Tuesday 1   Regular Regional meeting 
Sunday 13    Symbio Animal Park. Meet @  
    Mt Ousley @ 9:15 for 9:30 
    Cost $35 less State Voucher 

March 2022 
Tuesday 1   Regular Regional meeting 
Sunday 27    BBQ @ Minamurra Falls. Meet 
                     @ Terry St Park Albion Park  
                     @10:00 Cost $12 

April 2022 
Tuesday 5   Regular Regional meeting 
Sunday 10   BBQ @ Cordeaux Dam Meet      
    @ Mt Ousley @ 10:30. BYO 
Friday 15   Good Friday 
Monday 25   ANZAC Day 

May 2022 
Tuesday 3   Regular Regional meeting 
Sunday 15   Berry Heritage Car Show 

June 2022 
Tuesday 7.       Regular Regional Meeting 
Monday 13.     Queen’s Birthday holiday 
Sunday 19       ‘Anniversary’ run to Kangaroo  
                      Valley. Meet @ Nungarry @ 

9:15 for 9:30 

2023 
March 31 - April 3  National Rally, Adelaide 

Nov 2020, the last time we 
were at Kangaroo Valley


